

Portobello High School 1 Milton Road Edinburgh EH15 3BY

Tel: 0131 669 2324

Head Teacher: Ruth McKay

8 January 2021

Dear Parent or Carer,

Arrangements for Home Learning

I hope this finds you well and that you managed to have a rest, if not a holiday in the traditional sense, over the Christmas and New Year period.

While young people have had a few days of extra holiday, staff have been hard at work since Tuesday preparing for a second period of home learning. We have distributed more than 50 devices to young people who could not otherwise access learning from home and subject teams have been sharing ideas, collaborating on the development of digital resources and preparing for what we know will be at least three weeks of online learning. We have also established our in school childcare Hub.

I have to thank every single member of staff for what has been a tremendous effort to get ready to give our young people the best support we can for learning from home – they have, quite simply, been brilliant!

Please click on the link below to find out about arrangements for next week. – we are sharing this in a new format which we hope you will find accessible and engaging. This information will also be placed on our school website.



Arrangements for Home Learning

During this period of lockdown, we will be supporting our young people by moving to online learning using Microsoft Teams. This guide aims to help young people and families engage with this...

Go to this Sway







Email: admin@portobello.edin.sch.uk Web: www.portobello.edin.sch.uk

Twitter: @portobellohigh



Portobello High School 1 Milton Road Edinburgh EH15 3BY

Tel: 0131 669 2324

Head Teacher: Ruth McKay

We know that supporting home learning and family life in lockdown can be tricky – please remember we are here to help and can be contacted in the usual way.

With best wishes for the coming year,

RithBrien

Ruth McKay









Twitter: @portobellohigh